
$359,000 - 215 Centennial Drive, Bridgetown
MLS® #202505357 

$359,000
3 Bedroom, 1.50 Bathroom, 1,300 sqft
Residential on 0.42 Acres

V4, Bridgetown, NS

Just listed! This beautifully renovated home is
situated on a fantastic residential street near
the Bridgetown P-12 School and the outdoor
sports hub - perfect for families and active
lifestyles. Completely updated from top to
bottom, this home features all-new plumbing,
kitchen,  and baths,updated electrical,  most
windows recently replaced, plus the comfort of
two heat pumps. The main level offers a
spacious primary bedroom with convenient 2
piece ensuite, which could also serve as a
family room or home office.  Enjoy cozy
evenings by the fireplace in the living room,
and take advantage of the main-level laundry
for added convenience. The attached garage
provides ample storage, while the large back
deck is ideal for outdoor entertaining. A full
basement awaits your personal touch, offering
endless possibilities for additional living space.
Don't miss this move-in-ready gem - schedule
your viewing today!

Built in 1966

Essential Information

MLS® # 202505357

Price $359,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 1.50

Full Baths 1

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 1,300



Acres 0.42

Year Built 1966

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Bungalow

Status Closed

Date Sold August 15th, 2025

Community Information

Address 215 Centennial Drive

Area Annapolis Valley

District Annapolis County

Sub-District V4

City Bridgetown

County Annapolis

Province NS

Postal Code B0S 1C0

Amenities

Utilities Electric, Electricity Connected, Phone Connected

Parking Attached, Paved

Interior

Interior Features Ensuite Bath, High Speed Internet

Heating Baseboard, Ductless, Space Heater

Fireplace Yes

Fireplaces Fireplace(s), Wood Burning

Has Basement Yes

Basement Full, Unfinished

Exterior

Lot Description Under 0.5 Acres, Partial Landscaped

Roof Metal

Construction Vinyl Siding

Foundation Concrete Perimeter

School Information

Elementary Bridgetown Regional Community School

Middle Bridgetown Regional Community School



High Bridgetown Regional Community School

Additional Information

Zoning R1

Listing Details

Listing Office RE/MAX Banner Real Estate
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